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February 20, 2024 
 
State Clearinghouse 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 
 
 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) is requesting the withdrawal of 
a Notice of Exemption (NOE) submitted for the Categorical Exemption (CE)of the 
Delano Maintenance Facility Upgraded Project (SCH number 2023070146). The scope 
of the project has changed. Therefore, additional technical analysis is needed to 
determine environmental impacts of the proposed project. With this changed 
situation, Caltrans is requesting OPR rescind the project NOE (posted July 10, 2023) 
from the website of the Governor's Office of Planning and Research.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Juan C. Torres 
Senior Environmental Scientist-Supervisor 
(559) 383-5425 
 
 


